
 

 

Hori-san received a Student Best Presentation Award 

 

Hori-san got an honor of Student Best Presentation Award at the Second 

International Symposium on Frontiers in THz Technology, Shizuoka, Japan 

(This symposium is held every three years.) as.  It is a congratulatory 

news and we expect all our members bring such good news, because higher 

presentation abilities are required at interviews when you get jobs. 

 

 


